
My name is Suzanne Myers and I am the Transfer Student Coordinator at Northeastern State University in Tahlequah.  A delegation from NSU will be visiting EOSC on Wednesday, September 17, 2008, and we am hoping to meet you and other students that are graduating from EOSC either this fall or in May 2009.  I would appreciate the opportunity to visit with you and talk to you about the possibilities of furthering your education at NSU.

We will be bringing the "NSU Road Show" to your campus and will be serving grilled hot dogs and soft drinks from 11 am to 1 pm at the clock tower.  We will have information available concerning several of our degree programs, application packets for admission and we will have applications for the 2009/10 scholarships.  

If you are unfamiliar with NSU, please visit our web site at www.nsuok.edu at your earliest opportunity.  If our visit at EOSC is not convenient for your schedule, please feel free to correspond with me via email at, myers@nsuok.edu, or by phone at 1-800-722-9614, extension 3253 or call me direct at 918-444-2137.  I would like to help make your transition to NSU a pleasant and rewarding experience.
